
CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS: 

York Street Park and Rees Street Park Stakeholder Advisory Committee 

Waterfront Toronto is assembling a Stakeholder Advisory Committee (SAC) for York Street Park and Rees 
Street Park, two new waterfront parks that will be designed to respond to the pressing issues of a 
growing city, and a busy waterfront district that attracts millions of visitors annually. These will be parks 
that will serve the diverse needs of local residents, office workers and visitors, and aim to set new 
standards for inclusive design, sustainability, and climate resilience.  

The SAC plays an important role in the public consultation process for the project by providing feedback, 
guidance and advice to the project team (Waterfront Toronto, the City of Toronto, the project designers, 
and key consultants) at key points during the design and implementation of the project.  

We are seeking up to six individuals to volunteer to represent the community-at-large. We are 
specifically looking for folks who are willing and able to engage with and represent groups or 
communities with an interest in new waterfront public spaces, as well as individuals with experience 
advocating for active transportation (walking and cycling), accessibility, and a variety of recreational 
activities in parks and public spaces.  

SAC members must be able to commit to attending up to three (3) meetings—generally taking place on 
weekday evenings, two to three hours in length—over the course of the next twelve months.  

To express your interest in volunteering for this committee, please send a resume and short statement 
(200 words maximum) outlining your interest and relevant background to: 

• Email: info@waterfrontoronto.ca
• Subject: York + Rees Stakeholder Advisory

The deadline for submissions is June 11, 2018 at noon, EST. 

Click here to learn more about the York Street Park and Rees Street Park Design Competition 

We are committed to representing the diversity of the City of Toronto on our stakeholder advisory 
committees. We especially encourage submissions from women, Black, Indigenous and people of colour, 
people of diverse sexual orientations, gender identities and gender expressions, and people with 
disabilities. Accommodations are available on request. 

http://www.waterfrontoronto.ca/nbe/portal/waterfront/Home/waterfronthome/projects/york+street+and+rees+street+parks+design+competition

